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AnMed Health Westside Family Medicine welcomes second 
physician 

 
(Anderson, S.C. – Mar. 1, 2013) –AnMed Health Westside Family Medicine is pleased to 
welcome Dr. Stuart Barnes, a board-certified internal medicine physician with more 
than 30 years experience. He joins Dr. Chris Boggs at AnMed Health Westside Family 
Medicine.  
 
Dr. Barnes has practiced in Anderson throughout his entire career, serving in a number 
of different roles both at AnMed Health and in the community. He has volunteered at 
the Anderson Free Clinic since its founding in 1984 and currently serves as medical 
director. He earned a doctor of medicine at the Medical College of Georgia and 
completed his residency training at Memorial Medical Center in Savannah, Ga.  
 
AnMed Health Westside Family Medicine is one of 16 family medicine offices in the 
AnMed Health Physician Network. Located at 1100 Franklin Street in Anderson, the 
practice provides general health care for the whole family.  
 
The AnMed Health Physician Network is home to more than 40 physician practices with 
doctors specializing in primary care, pediatrics, obstetrics and gynecology, orthopaedics, 
cardiology, vascular medicine, electrophysiology, gastroenterology and several surgery 
specialties. To learn more or to find a doctor near you, go online to 
www.AnMedHealth.org.  
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